Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20

Application  \WSCC/036/20
number

Name Nigel Peacock

Address THE WILLOWS, 21, THE WILLOWS, ARUNDEL, BN18 0BU

Type of | Objection

Comment

Comments 1 understand that 'waste' will be brought to the site by approx. 120 lorries per day. If spaced out over
a 24 hour period that equates to 5 lorries per hour, i.e. that is 5 lorries per hour in and 5 lorries per
hour out or one lorry movement every 6 minutes, day and night, 7 days a week, 52 weeks of the year.
I suspect there could be night time or weekend curtailments making the frequency during the week
day even greater. The current road infrastructure is inadequate for the volume of traffic now and there
are many instances where a 'block' occurs on Ford Road, Arundel when larger vehicles approach from
opposite directions at the same time. Extra lorries will add more congestion to this bottleneck, also
adding to road pollution. I reside downwind of the site consequently my home would be in line with the
prevailing winds for dust particles, fumes and odours. The Willows residents, my neighbours and I, are
elderly and many are not in the best of health; the particles could hasten the onset of ill health and
fumes could exacerbate breathing difficulties including asthma, both putting additional strain on the
NHS.
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